Hicksville Exempted Village Schools Work Session of the Board of Education January 9, 2017 7:40 p.m.

The Hicksville Exempted Village School Board of Education met in Special Session – Work Session on Monday, January 9, 2017, at 7:40 p.m. in the Community Room. The meeting was opened by President Stephanie Mazur with Board members Jennifer Caryer, Craig Eiden, Minda Jones, Stephanie Mazur, and Dennis Vetter present.

The following items were discussed in Work Session:

- **✓** Construction and funding of potential Pre-K building:
 - It was decided to put the construction of Pre-K/MD/HS Rooms on the shelf for now.
 - Begin discussions and planning of a potential new field house
- ✓ Agenda
 - "Old Business" is to be placed on the monthly agenda to prevent items from being forgotten.
- ✓ Old Elementary Site
 - Survey property
- ✓ Board Communication with the Community
 - Several items were discussed to keep the lines of communication open with the community. The following are ideas:
 - o Board policies affect student achievement
 - Conduct a Board meeting during the day
 - Host an Open House
 - Encourage Community input
 - Use newspaper to thank community for their support

ADJOURNMENT

Dennis Vetter moved and Stephanie Mazur seconded to adjourn this meeting at 9:42 p.m. until the next Work Session meeting to be held on Monday, April 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call: Ayes – Jennifer Caryer, Craig Vetter.	g Eiden, Minda Jones, Stephanie Mazur, and Dennis
Motion carried 5 to 0.	
Roard President	Treasurer

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK